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MEMORANDUM 
 
    
TO:  Board of Supervisors DATE:  May 13, 2020 
  
               
FROM: Mike Dent SUBJECT:   Adult and Family Services  
 Child Support Services Director Commission re-appointment 
     
CC: Ryan Gruver 
 Health & Human Services Agency Director 
   
  
 
The purpose of the Adult and Family Services Commission (AFSC) is to represent the 
community to the Board of Supervisors on issues regarding health and human services 
and the interests of all residents of Nevada County.  I believe Ana Acton, Langdon 
Waters and Janeth Marroletti expand the breadth of knowledge and expertise of the 
commission and add value to the commission.   
 
Ms. Acton’s professional experience includes over 8 years as the Executive Director of 
FREED and over 14 years of experience in providing direct services and leadership for 
independent living community based services in California.  Ms. Acton is the Chair of the 
California Foundation for Independent Living Centers and the California Association of 
Traumatic Brain Injury and was recently on the board of the North San Juan Community 
Center.   
 
Mr. Waters professional experience includes 25 years in the technology sector.  Mr. 
Waters has a Masters’ in business.  Mr. Waters has served five years in leadership roles 
with local non-profits as a board member and currently is a member of the board of Sierra 
Streams Institute.   
 
Ms. Marroletti’s experience includes over 15 years of community experience working on 
behalf of seniors.  Ms. Marroletti has a Masters’ in public health and was a past board 
member for the California Association of Senior Centers, CalOptima Health Care Plan in 
Orange County, and the Senior Citizens Commission under the Orange County Board of 
Supervisors.   
 
 
The AFSC recommends the re-appointments of Ms. Ana Acton, Landon Waters and Ms. 
Janeth Marroletti.   
 
Thank you for your consideration.    
 
 


